
 
Message from LeConte Center Staff 

 
While capacity restrictions have been lifted for large venues in the state of Tennessee, the 
LeConte Center at Pigeon Forge continues to make the health and wellbeing of our guests a 
top priority. 
 
As you plan your visit, please know that our staff will continue to wear masks. Event 
organizers may choose to implement a mask requirement policy for event attendees. If so, 
this information will be communicated directly to attendees from the event organizer. 
Please visit your event website for additional information.  
 
Please know that the Centers for Disease Control has recommendations available here for 
large capacity indoor events. We encourage you to review these guidelines prior to planning 
your visit.    
 
In addition, the LeConte Center staff remains focused on increased sanitization, including 
the use of the Clorox® Total 360® electrostatic sprayer. 
 
We look forward to hosting a variety of events and welcoming everyone to Pigeon Forge.     
  
 
   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/participate-in-activities.html

